/600 Chief Jhstice Cushing Hwy.

M1 e Scituate, Massachusetts 02066
TRRITLD ]G paTelephone: (781) 545-8730
et TRax: (781) 545-8704

TOWN OF SCITUATE
Planning Board

SCITUATE PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with The Town of Scituate Stormwater Regulations approved 4/29/10 and
with the Scituate General Bylaws Section 32050 (Stormwater), the Planning Board will
conduct a Public Hearing on Thursday, March 14, 2024 at 6:30 P.M. in Select Board
Hearing Room at Town Hall, 600 C J Cushing Highway. The subject of the Hearing is
an application submitted by applicant Mary E. Mackay for a Stormwater Permit for
property consisting of two Approval Not Required Lots with a common driveway at Lots
1 and 2 (#1 and #3) Laurelwood Drive as over 40,000 sq. ft. of land is proposed for
disturbance on each lot. A public meeting will also simultaneously be held for a Site
Plan Administrative Review for a Common Driveway of approximately 300 linear feet to
access the two lots off of Laurelwood Drive. The property is shown on Assessor’s Maps
as parcels 30-01-06A, 30-01-06B and 30-02-22B. Plans are available for review in the
Planning Board Office, Town Hall, Scituate. Abutters and other interested parties are
invited to attend this Public Hearing/Public Meeting.

Patricia Lambert, Chair

Posted: February 15, 2024



